10/10/2007
Greenwich Japanese School
PTA

Invitation

Dear Mr. Mario M. Gonzalez,

Thank you for your kind support to our PTA activities.

I trust all is well with your work at Greenwich Library.

We are happy to announce that our school’s Culture Festival will take place on Sunday,

November 44, 2007.

Enclosed, please find a pamphlet describing the many events and activities that we

have planned. We hope that your staff will join us for a fun-filled day.

Best Regards,

Eiji Nishimura, GJS PTA Chair

367



